
                                                                

                                                                

The Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry supports the buyback program of 
FR lab coats from Chemistry undergraduates. The department purchases FR lab 
coats and then in turn offers the FR lab coats at the reduced price of $25.00. Our 
stock currently consists of sizes small to 2XL.  

Cleaning 

Twice per year, free of charge, members of the Chemistry and Biochemistry 
Department may have their lab coats sent to St. Michael’s laundry. Lab coats must 
be left in the stockroom on Monday afternoon for pick up by St. Michael’s early 
Tuesday morning. You may pick up your clean coats in the stockroom on Thursday 
after 3:00 pm.  

Lab coats may be sent to St. Michael’s Laundry as many times per year as desired; 
however the Chemistry Department will only pay for two cleanings per lab per 
year. Any additional washings will be charged to the labs.  
 
A laundry bag bearing a stencil with the lab name may be requested. Please 
submit all requests to the stockroom, dverleye@nd.edu or 574-631-7841.  
 
Cost 

As of 3/30/2020, the cost for the cleaning of one coat is $4.39. 

Questions 

Please direct any questions concerning FR lab coats to Dawn, 574 631 7841 or 
dverleye@nd.edu 


